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www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk Value of the term: Respect 
Learning behaviour: Aspiration Follow us on Twitter: @frome_vale 

We are Respectful 

The BBC bitesize provide a helpful 
guide for your children to      

respecting friends and family 

Click on the logo above 

 

  

  

WeÕve had an amazing Term 1 and itÕs great seeing so many of our parents and carers in the school for our Open Days, Open
Doors, trip volunteering, SEND Meetings and meet your teacher events. Term 2 will bring the opportunity to attend Parents 
Meetings to see and discuss the progress of your child(ren). These will be held face to face and more information is detailed 
below. There will be much to look forward to in Term 2, and we hope you will join us for the Winter festivities. Please use the 
Week Ahead document sent weekly to remain informed. We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 4 November and enjoy the 
half term break 

We are Aspirational 

A short motivational story for 
children and how they can believe 

in themselves. 

 Click on the logo above. 

We are Aspirational 

Moon Child—An inspirational     
childrenÕs story about believing in 

yourself. 

Click on the logo above. 

Monday 4 November 2023 First Day Term 2 

Thursday 7 November 2024 Active Travel Day 

Thursday 7 November 2024 Dance Club Begins — more information HERE 

Friday 8 November 2024 Art Club Begins — more information HERE 

Friday 8 November 2024 Open Event for New Reception Parents @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 13 November 2024 Diwali Event — Click HERE for more information

Thursday 21 November 2024 Open Door for parents @ 8.30am 

Thursday 21 November 2024 Gym Run Day 

Friday 22 November 2024 Careers/Aspiration Day 

Wednesday 27 November 2024 School Photo Day 

Tuesday 26 & Wednesday 27 
November 2024 

Parents Meeting days—bookings open 9am on 5 November 

Thursday 12 December 2024 Gym Run Day 

Thursday 12 December 2024 Open Event for New Reception Parents @ 5pm 

Thursday 19 December 2024 Christmas Fair 

Friday 20 December 2024 Last Day Term 2 

Admissions for Reception 
Class 2025    

School open day events—come and look 
around the school 

Register now if your child is due to start 
school in September 2025, and tell your 

friends. 
More information can be found HERE 

Open Mornings are; 
Thursday 12 December @ 5pm 

Friday 10 January 2025 @ 9.30am 

Key D
ates for your diary 

http://www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk
https://x.com/i/flow/login?redirect_after_login=%2Ffrome_vale
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=moon+child+inspirational+video+you+tube&adlt=strict&view=detail&mid=869411C788A7BABA1A3E869411C788A7BABA1A3E&&FORM=VRDGAR&ru=%2Fvideos%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dmoon%2Bchild%2Binspirational%2Bvideo%2Byou%2Btube%26qs%3Dn%26form%3DQBFVBC%26sp%3D-1%26pq%3D%26sc%3D0-0%26sk%3D%26cvid%3DE36F0505C1D54754AD9A5E9F598E8B46%26adlt%3Dstrict
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zx66p4j
https://www.bing.com/videos/riverview/relatedvideo?q=Aspirational+short+story+for+children&mid=D359E30C75C2767B260FD359E30C75C2767B260F&FORM=VIRE
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/open-event/


School Photo Day 
27 November 2024 

Our official photographer (Tulip 
Photography) will be in school on 
Wednesday 27 November 2024. 
This is for individual photos for all 
children and pre school/in school 
siblings. 
We require you to give your      
permission for your child to be 
photographed 
We will NOT photograph your child 
without the consent being       
completed. 

Click HERE 
You must give consent for each of your FVA children. 

 You can do this by clicking on the drop down button  beside your child's photo in the top left 
hand corner of the dashboard and by then choosing your other child(ren). 

Dear Parents! 
We have another vacancy in our academy 
council for a parent councillor. If you are 
interested and have a child in our school, 
please look out for the letter that will be 
circulated on the 5 November.
Applications must be made by no later 
than 11 November. 

We need a NEW Lunchtime 
play colleague 

If you are interested in working in our school 
helping our children have a successful lunchtime, 
both in our canteen and playgrounds, please     
apply. This is a paid position. 

For more information or to apply please 
Click HERE 

If you would like to discuss the role before     
applying, please speak with Dr Saunders or Miss 
Cerepanova at school drop off or collection. 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faccesspeople.accessacloud.com%2FCabotLearningRecruitment%2FHome%2FVacancy%3Fid%3D2303%26returnurl%3D%2FCabotLearningRecruitment%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLynn.Ovens%40clf.uk%7C0dde99a27f6c4a02114308dcf1cfbc4d%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638651121718412870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qg6E%2F3p%2FSNMA3ODA%2F1ysA7qhx4L8BsaxxSA34pXkevQ%3D&reserved=0


MCAS (My Child at School) 
Parent Meetings—Term 2

Our Parents meetings will take place on 

26 and 27 November 2024
We will be taking bookings for parents evenings through the My Child at School 
website or App. The bookings will go live at  

9am on Tuesday 5 November 2024 

If you have never logged in, please just go to the My 
Child at School (MCAS) app or the MCAS log in page  
using your internet browser. 
Click on the “Reset password” and use the email address 
that we have on file for you 

You will need to login to be able to 
book your parents evening slot. You 
must book a slot for each of your 
children.  
You can do this by clicking on the drop down button     
beside your child's photo in the top left hand corner of 
the dashboard and by then choosing your other 
child(ren). 

31st October Deadline for 
Secondary School applications

Year 6 Parents—you MUST go online to apply for your childÕs secondary school place.
Please choose 3 schools that you would be happy for your child to attend. You may not get your 
first choice. Ensure you apply before 31 October 20204. 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/secondary-apply


You may have noticed that we have a new clothes bin 
that has been installed next to the path that runs 
beside the main school hall. We will be paid £0.30p 
per kilo. 
We can only accept the following items: 
Clothing 
Paired Shoes 
Soft Toys 
Handbags and Belts 
Bedsheets, Duvet covers and Pillow Cases 

Help FVA Raise School Funds 



Autumn Newsletter

Volunteers organising fun activites to raise money and build up the
community of families who are linked with Frome Vale Academy.

Who are we?

Friends of

How can I get involved?

Fundraising

Upcoming events . . .

Facebook - Friends of Frome Vale Academy
Email - fvafriends@outlook.com

Our latest collection 
raised £34.52 thank you!

We now have a permanent
collection bin, please
continue to donate
preloved clothing in bags.

Use your WhatsApp camera to scan the QR code & join
our WhatsApp group to help with upcoming events :)
We would love everyone to get involved!

Wednesday 13th Nov - 3.45-5.30pm - Diwali Disco (tickets £3 per person)

Thursday 12th Dec - 4.00-6.00pm - Christmas Fayre
 (Christmas planning meeting on Monday 18th November 4.30-5.30pm)

Download the ‘Asda Rewards’
App and register with Frome
Vale Academy to raise money
while you shop (ends 30th Nov)

mailto:fvafriends@outlook.com


Do you have a budding footballer at home? 
Would you like to get your little one playing football? 
Well you can—FVA will be the new venue for Little Kick-
ers 
Contact HERE to find out more  

NEW After School Clubs 

A New dance club is joining Frome Vale Academy from 
Thursday 7 November 2024. 
 
The dance is for ages 3 to 17 and classes can be booked 
online HERE 
If you still want more information, please 
click HERE where you can find out more. 
 
Book your FREE Trial lesson HERE 

https://www.littlekickers.co.uk/find-a-class#venue-a0nOL000002fUllYAE
https://mfdance.co.uk/england/avon/bristol-avon/mf-dance-downend-frome-vale-academy_11923/


 
 

Online Safety 
What Parents Need to Know! 
Each newsletter we will provide a helpful fact page on an online game or issue. We know children will want to play 
online games with their friends and this can be a great way for children to have fun. However as you will be aware 
with every benefit there is also a disadvantage. Being aware of what these can be will help to keep your child safe. 



 This termÕs learning at FVA 

You can stay in touch with what is        
happening at the academy by logging onto 
our Twitter feed. 
Click Here 

 

Mrs Hall enjoying her work and 
showing the children how to play! 

https://x.com/i/flow/login?redirect_after_login=%2Ffrome_vale








Bristol Parenting Courses 
Did you know that via Bristol Family Hubs you can access FREE 
parenting courses? 
ChildrenÕs Centres across the city run courses for parents with 
children aged 4 – 8 years old. 
Here is some information about what is on offer: 
Parenting Puzzle 
'Parenting Puzzle' is a 4 week course whereby you will be given 
the tools to respond effectively within daily family life and     
situations that arise as children grow, learn and develop. Suitable 
for parents with children ages 0 - 5 years old. In person and   
virtual courses available. 
The Nurturing Programme 
'The Nurturing Programme' is a parenting approach that is     
designed to provide adults and children with the understanding, 
skills, and ability to lead emotionally healthy lives, build          
resilience, empathy, self-esteem, and support positive family 
relationships. Suitable for parents with children ages 2 - 8 years 
old. 10 week course. In person only and creche available. 
Incredible Years 
The 'Incredible Years' Programme is designed to strengthen 
child well-being, promote social-emotional learning and academic 
competence, and prevent, reduce, and treat behavioural and  
emotional problems in young children. Suitable for parents with 
children ages 2 – 8 years old. 11 week course. In person only and 
creche available. 
 
To register for a course please follow this link: https://
forms.office.com/e/gBv9Z5EUHv 
Following you submitting a form via the above link - you will 
be contacted with details of the next available courses. 

https://forms.office.com/e/gBv9Z5EUHv
https://forms.office.com/e/gBv9Z5EUHv
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